
   
                                                                                                                                     

 
 

 

 

 

To:  Domestic Agencies 

 Companies of Interest 

 

 

 

   

 

Reference: IO/23/OT/70000928/JPA - Framework Contract for manufacturing and installation 

of Common Supports in Building 11 of ITER Tokamak Complex 

 

Subject: CANCELLATION OF OPEN TENDER PROCESS 

 

 

Dear Domestic Agencies and Companies of Interest, 

 

We hereby inform you that ITER Organization has decided to cancel the procurement process under 

reference due to the scope change and acknowledgement validity. 

 

The ITER Organization intends to issue a new Open Tender process for Framework Contract for 

Manufacture and Installation of Common Supports in Building 11 as referenced 

IO/23/OT/70001036/JGO. 

 

Trusting to have informed you properly. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Jingyu GAO 

Procurement Officer 

PRD, Construction, Assembly & Logistics Section 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact:  Jingyu Gao – Procurement Division - Tel. +33 (0)4 42173347  E-mail: Jingyu.Gao@iter.org 

mailto:Jingyu.Gao@iter.org

